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Established 1949 and steeped in history, The Oakleigh District Football Netball Club is now 
accepting applications for the position of Women’s Football Senior Coach for the 2025 season. 
 
The successful applicant will be directly responsible for the Club’s female EFNL League Coaching 
strategy implementation, and contribute to the female coaching department across the Club’s 
female teams and be responsible for the development of a culture of success with shared values. 
 
A comprehensive knowledge of the game and coaching, including the identification of trends and / 
or other-like elite sports with regard to innovation, best practice and general development is 
essential. 
 
Leadership capabilities are critical, and should demonstrates the ability to identify and foster 
female talent through key relationship / people management skills with strong communication 
attributes. 
 
Prior experience as a Senior Coach and / or in an elite football program is essential, preferably 
with level 2 accreditation on appointment or willingness to complete. 
 
Applications and to request a copy of the position description should be forwarded to the below, All 
applications are treated in the strictest confidence. 
 
 
 
Steve Laffan ( LM ) 

Director – Governance & Projects’ 

Stevela@ozemail.com.au 

0450 172 972  

 
 
Applications will close at 5pm on the 18th November, 2024 
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